


Year 5 Term 3 Newsletter



	Event
	Date

	Term 3 Starts
	Monday 21st July

	Cadbury Choc. Fundraiser 
	Monday 21st July

	Parent Teacher Interviews
	Thursday 24th July

	5’s S.T.E.M./Coding Incursion
	Wednesday 13th August

	Book Week
	Monday 18/8-Friday 22/8

	District Aths. Carnival
	Friday 22nd August

	Book Week Incursion
	Wednesday 27th August

	Samps Maths Afternoon 3.30-5.30
	Thursday 28th August

	Father’s Day Stall
	Thursday 4th September

	Footy Day
	Thursday 11th September

	
	



	Parent Information
	Curriculum Overview

	Welcome to Term 3 of 2025. We hope everyone had a lovely and safe break. The Year 5’s are off to a strong start and are excited about the learning that is to come during this term.

Reminders:
· Inform XUNO if your child will be absent from school
· Make sure all your child’s clothing is clearly labelled
· Students are not required to wear a hat during recess and lunch time, however are advised to remain sun smart
· Classrooms will be open from 8:50am
· Students must bring their iPads fully charged to school everyday with the correct apps downloaded
· Homework will be given to students on Monday, and due back to their classroom teacher on Fridays. These tasks reflect what students are learning in the classroom
· Students will be using their diaries to track at home reading.

	Literacy:
In Literacy, students will continue to develop their writing and reading abilities by engaging in various activities. They will be undertaking a film study, where they will take-notes of important information and events that happen within it. To tie into our science unit ‘Journey to discovery’, we will be using various texts to help improve their knowledge about important people throughout history, whilst also writing factual recounts about them. Students will have the opportunity to write explanation text, where they will use their new learnt knowledge to explain how the world works.

Mathematics:
In Term 3, Year 5 students will explore a range of engaging maths topics. They’ll learn to tell time using 12- and 24-hour clocks, calculate time intervals, and read timetables. In Chance, they’ll investigate probability through experiments and use fractions and decimals to describe outcomes. The Data unit will focus on collecting and understanding information using graphs. Later in the term, students will apply maths to real-life situations, working with money, decimals, and percentages. They’ll practise budgeting, work with decimals to thousandths, and solve problems involving percentages. It’s set to be a practical and exciting term of learning!

Humanities:
In humanities, students will be learning about science through the unit ‘Journey to Discovery’. This topic will teach them about the concepts that make our world.Mr Travis Eliopolous- Year 5/6 Department Leader
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